
 

 

The Safety and Reliability Society 
Midlands Branch 

 

Evening Meeting: Tuesday 9th April 2019 at 6-30pm 

  

Annual Technical Debate: 

Safety, Competence and Accountability following the 

Grenfell Tower Fire 

 

Introduced by Clive Musgrave 
 

Venue: Swithland Room, DNV-GL, Holywell Park, Ashby Road, 

Loughborough LE11 3GR 
  

Attendance free, members and non-members welcome, refreshments 

available from 6.00 PM.  Use DNV-GL staff parking (not visitor’s car 
park), assemble in DNV-GL reception area  

 

      
         

 

Summary-  “The issues raised by the Grenfell Tower fire are directly 

relevant to all of our activities, not just those directly related to High Rise 
Residential Buildings (HRRBs).   
The first part of the Public Inquiry has also resulted in the Report by 

Dame Judith Hackitt on ‘Building a Safer Future’, the 
recommendations from which provide the basis for a worthwhile 
discussion for safety and reliability professionals (the debate will not 
focus on the circumstances and causes of the fire as these are the 
subject of the forthcoming second part of the Inquiry).  Arising from the 

Report and subsequent discussions some issues that we expect to 
debate include; 

• Could any of our activities be prone to, for example: not 
testing assumptions, ‘make it up as you go along’, ‘’race to 
the bottom’, or ‘’normalisation of deviance’.   

• What does competence mean in this (and any other) high 
consequence situation and how do we demonstrate it?” 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 
 
Directions:  Holywell Park is less than two miles away from junction 23 of the M1 

motorway (on the A512), signposted from the first roundabout.   At the gatehouse 

say you are going to a meeting at DNV GL.  Park in the car park shown in green.   

 

Further information:  Clive Musgrave 07740 047248; Harry Hopkins 07768 681497   


